
REACTIVATION MEETING OF WECA'S 

ARCHITECTURAL HISTORY AND RESOURCES (AH&R) 

COMMITTEE 

 

6:00 pm 

Thursday, December 6 

104 Beacon St. (corner of West Blvd.) 

Home of Rafie Podolsky 

 

If you are interested in the preservation of the West End's amazing turn-of-the-century 

architecture, now is your chance to join WECA's Architectural History and Resoures Committee 

("AH&R" for short).  The Committee has been on break for a year, and we are now hoping to 

reactivate it with the energy both of past members and of new ones.  The agenda is wide open 

as to what we may want to take up, but here is a preliminary list of things that AH&R has done 

or could be doing if enough of us are interested and energized: 
 

        * Architectural walking tours 

        * Workshops on the state historic tax credit 

        * Historic district plaques on more houses 

        * Monitoring of applications to the city's Historic Preservation Commission and 

development of ways to improve the Historic Preservation Ordinance 

        * Maintenance and update of the AH&R page of the WECA website 

(http://www.westend.org/ahr-committee 

        * Education of ourselves and others (e.g., contractors and real estate agents) about 

historic and architectural preservation in Hartford and especially in the West End. 

        * History of historic housese 

 

You don't need to RSVP to come, but RSVPs (tojulianneavallone@gmail.com) are helpful so that 

we will know about how many people to expect.  If you can't come but want to be on the 

Committee's email list, please let us know.  Questions can be addressed to any of us.  
 

We hope to see many of you on December 6. 
 

Rafie Podolsky (RPodo1898@aol.com) 

Julianne Avallone (JulianneAvallone@gmail.com) 

Kyle Bergquist (KyleBergquist@hotmail.com) 
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